
Memo 
To:   Shannon Larocque, Senior Planner 

CC: Jason Marr, Director of Public Works; Barb Wiens, Director of Planning and        
Development; Derek Young, Manager of Engineering; Gimuel Ledesma, Engineering 
Technologist; Lucas Smith, Engineering Technologist; Andrew Edwards, Planner 

From:  Taylor Boyle, Engineering Technologist 

Date:   November 28, 2022 

File No.:    AM-08-2022 

RE:  Zoning By-Law Amendment – 1114 Haist Street 

The Public Works Department has reviewed the submitted documentation regarding the proposed 
Zoning By-Law Amendment for 1114 Haist Street 

Town staff have reviewed the following documentation for the purpose of this application: 

• Planning Justification Brief – Proposed Site-Specific Zoning By-Law Amendment for Emerald Trail
Subdivision (26T19-01-2021), by Quartek, dated October 2022;

The following comments shall be addressed to the satisfaction of the Director of Public Works. Note that 
further comments to be forthcoming on subsequent submissions. 

Public Works staff has no comments or concerns with the proposed zoning by-law amendment. 
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